VIDEO 2 FROM SCOTT JUDS -- SECTORSURFER USERS GROUP MEETING

JANUARY, 2015

[Video 2 of 4] Chief SectorSurfer, Scott Juds, and SumGrowth Chief Technical
Officer, Jim Gamache, were guests at the SectorSurfer Users Group meeting on
January 15, 2015 here in Silicon Valley. Based on requests from several

SectorSurfer users, Scott presented the below subjects in this video:

1.

2.

8.

9.

Beginning comments on Strategy Performance with Sinusoidal Funds,
Comments regarding “Born On Date,”
Discussing statistics using only 3 years instead of 10 years,

Some thoughts on rolling performce and drawdown,

. Confusion regarding the use of “maximum drawdown,”

Discussion on possible future changes to the SectorSurfer charts,
Use of 1 versus 2 page SectorSurfer charts, etc.
Should users choose what they want to see on a SectorSurfer chart?

Possible to change the bottom portion of the SectorSurfer chart?

These and additional comments are discussed of interest to SectorSurfer users.

Thank you Scott and Jim for traveling to San Jose to be speakers at the January

2015 meeting of the SectorSurfers Users Group. We appreciate the most

informative and interesting subjects shared with us this evening.



